St Bridget’s C of E Primary School

YEAR 3 & 4 PARENTS QUESTIONNAIRE RESULTS

PARENTS” EVENING — AUTUMN 2018

This feedback form was aimed at Lower Key Stage Two parents as a way of capturing their thoughts on
their and their child’s experience at St Bridget’s.

Question Asked Answered Yes Answered No
Was the meeting informative and do you have a better 96.4% 3.6%
understanding of how to support your child? @7 m
Was it useful that your child was able to attend the meeting with 46.4% 53.6%
you to discuss how they have settled in? (13 (15)
Did your meeting run to time? q%f)% 3.6%
M

Any other comments

It was nice to have our son with us so he could join in and at some points lead discussions. Although it would have been
helpful to know he was invited before making the appointment.

We were pleased to hear how well our daughter is getting on, thank you. It was also a nice opportunity for her to hear it too.
Very helpful thank you

It was lovely to meet my daughter’s teacher and see her inspiring classroom! - great to see the artwork everywhere and my
daughter is very happy at St Bridget's. Only thing I forgot to say - my daughter would really like a tour of the school please
at some point as she was new in September and hasn't seen it all yet (her request!) Thank you

I didn’t take my daughter in as I wanted to discuss matters that I felt I couldn’t discuss with her there I was happy and felt it
made me feel better having an understanding of Sophie in school

Wonderful to see our son feeling proud of all improvements and achievements and talking so honestly and openly with his
teachers. What an inspiring and positive experience!

Prefer to meet the teachers without my child present

Very pleased with the feedback but didn’t think it was appropriate to bring my child.

Very useful and good to meet teacher.

We are very pleased with our daughters progress so far. She is very fond of Mrs Inglis who makes lessons so enjoyable and
it’s lovely to have such positive feedback.

I didn't realise my son was supposed to come to this one - thought I had read it was just parents. I would have brought him
otherwise, as I think it is a good practice I am happy with the session nonetheless. It was only a little late, nothing that was
noteworthy.

Our son did not attend the meeting as the time we had picked was quite late and he was in cubs. Nevertheless, we felt it was
very helpful to speak to his teachers. Thanks very much Mrs Carver and Mrs Neal.

Mrs Neal and Mrs Carver seem very enthusiastic, kind, and knowledgeable. I am looking forward to the year ahead.

I came away from the meeting with positive feedback on my child and also a better understanding of what she is doing in her
year group.

The teacher is clearly doing an amazing job.

Always good to come and speak to the teachers. I prefer leaving the kids at home and then reporting back to them when
we've had the parent’s evening but that's just my preference.

My child did not attend

By far, the best and most meaningful parent’s evening I've been to. A very positive experience. I feel that Mrs Inglis already
knows my daughter very well and will bring out the very best in her. She is loving being in year 4. She is so much happier
and more positive about school this year. Thank you




